


So many of you gathered at the Farmhouse in
October for our groundbreaking ceremony
and after-party. It was a wonderful
celebration. We’re deeply grateful for
everyone’s support.

Fencing and scaffolding went up the very next
day!  And now, remediation and abatement of
lead paint and asbestos are underway. The
process requires mild temperatures, so it’s
been slow-going with the winter weather. In
the meantime, hundreds of sled-riders have
been minding the house and its famous
sledding hill.

Habitat for Humanity has also removed the
items we plan to salvage and reinstall in the
house (such as baseboards and moldings) and
cleared out other materials to prepare the
property for demolition and construction in
the spring–including the tub!
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Well on our way!
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Thanks to an
incredible
GivingTuesday and
so many generous
donors, we have
raised $1.91 million
to date.

That's 96% of the
way to our 2 million
dollar goal!

What’s Next Progress Report | L’Arche GWDC 4



What’s Next Progress Report | L’Arche GWDC5



SEE THE LATEST FOR

larche-gwdc.org/whatsnext

http://larche-gwdc.org/whatsnext

